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CITY UPDATE
CITY OFFICES AND PUBLIC WORKS CLOSED DECEMBER 24, 25, 31, & JANUARY 1
There seems to be some confusion about tax dollars received by the City. Since tax statements have gone out over the last month or so, I would appreciate if you could look at it. You will notice that the City of Sodaville is only listed once and that amount is the only money paid to the City. The rate is .45 cents per thousand, meaning if your property is worth $100,000, you pay the city $45.00 a year. Average tax total received by the City is around $7,000 for the entire city. All other taxes listed are LFD, Aquatics Center, Linn County, Schools, etc. Work seen around the City, the park, streets, well improvements, etc. are all being done, or have been done with grant funds, not tax.
Sodaville History: 
[image: ][image: ]
HAVE A WONDERFUL MERRY CHRISTMAS, HAPPY HANUKKAH, OR KWANZAA AND A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR!!
Judy Smith, City Administrator
MAYOR’S MESSAGE
[bookmark: _447tzm3u6xo4]December! The best month of the year. Show Holiday cheer and be good to each other. Say Merry Christmas and remember why we even have a Christmas.

The Citizens Committee is lighting up the park. Councilor Morelos is giving his time to help decorate it for your viewing pleasure.  Last year and the year before, some of the City’s decorations were stolen from the park. Let’s protect our City. If you see something illegal such as theft or destruction, please report it the Linn County Sheriff’s Office.  Do not let a Grinch spoil your park.

We have completed to Grant Process for the Soda Springs Community Park😁 Thank you to all who helped. Actually, we had people from all around the area, some even drugged their visiting relatives (from California), along. We will be having a party this Spring to celebrate the completion of our new park. We are entertaining ideas of what to do with the old building. Be thinking, we’d love to hear your ideas.

We are STILL on water restrictions, please continue to conserve water. Yes, we are still working to provide water without having a 4-5 month shortage every year.

Merry Christmas Sodaville!!

Suzie      mayorhibbert@gmail.com
Public Works Newsletter
On behalf of the City of Sodaville Public Works Department I would like to wish everyone a safe and joyful Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

The City's water situation is starting to change. For the first time since the City went on water restriction this year the reservoir is starting to fill on its own. Thank you all for watching your water use during these tough times. However, the City will remain on water restriction until the reservoir is full and there is enough confidence in the water system to allow additional use.

Cold weather is upon us. Make sure all your water pipes are insulated and your home is protected from the elements. Install foam blocks on your vents on your homes foundation to keep frigid winds from freezing pipes under your house. If you have a shut off for your outside hose bibs shut them off and drain the lines. Wrap exposed lines with insulation to keep them from freezing. Every year I am called out at least once for a leak that could have been avoided if the homeowner had just done these things. Leaks can be costly especially during water restriction so make sure you are protected from the elements.

Stan Smith, Public Works Director
[image: ]  [image: ]
[image: ]Country Girl Quilting
*Long-arm Machine Quilting
Call Sharon Hill and Joleana Altom at 541-401-7936
[image: ]Carries Country Inn Adult Foster Home
               is located at 30785 Washington Street in Sodaville. “A safe, comfortable home 
                         where you can keep your dignity, respect and independence.”  
                                           For information call: 541-570-1430
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any announcements, information or ads you wish to have published in the newsletter, please call before the 6th of the month and I will be happy to insert them! “The City of Sodaville is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”
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ANALYSIS OF SODAVILLE WATER
By C. E. Bradley,
Chemist at Oregon Experiment Station

Parts per million

Ammonium Chloride . 1747
SOAIM  ceracencemerennnans 1378.00
Potassium .. 772.00
Magnesium . y 47.07
Magnesium Sulphate 2326
Magnesium Bicarbonate . - 1899
Calcium .. 439.42
Ferris oxide & alumnia 40.50
Silica 87.00

IOt e o) 2,825.71

Free Camp Grounds
Bring your tent and live in the open, and
so get the full benefit of the invigorating air.

Drink the water for its health-giving qualities.

———

How to Get There

Leave the Pacific Highway at Albany, the
county seat, and travel over the picturesque
Santiam Highway eleven miles, to Lebanon.
“The Strawberry City,” thence southeast five
miles over good macadam road, and vou have
arrived.

Address all inquiries to—Sodaville Com-
munity Club, Sodaville, Oregon.

=

Health ;
Comfort
Happiness

Oregon

View of Valley” andie Mountains from Sodaville

In one of the most picturesque settings on
the western slope of the Cascade mountains is
the little town of Sodaville, where on the hillside
overlooking the town and valley are located the
famous Sodaville Mineral Springs.

Since the early settlement of the Willamette
Valley these springs are each year the mecca
for thousands of people who come to drink of its
health-giving water. :

The Sodaville Mineral Springs are owned
by the State and the water is free.

This pamphlet was printed around 1920. Many people answered

the invitation and came to Sodaville to enjoy the camping and the water.
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Six Reasons (there are others)

Why Sodaville Is an Ideal Camping Place

1. Its mineral water. Healthful, refreshing, and free.

II.  TIts accessibility. No tortuous mountain road.

Located on the edge of

the Willamette Valley only about 100 feet above its level.

III. Its many ideal camping sites.

IV. Its scenery.
mountains.

<

V. Its quiet seclusion.

Rugged, fir-clad hills.

Flenty of shade.

An uninterrupted view to the

VI. Its conveniences. Good general store and post office.

S O D A V

Sodaville is located where field and forest
meet. To the east lies one of the largest bodies
of uncut timber in the United States. This tim-
ber comprising more than thirty billion feet of
the finest Douglas Fir, FHlemlock, White Fir and
Cedar. is ready for market. We believe that
actual development of our timber resources will

begin soon.

To the west lies the extensive agricultural
area of the Central Willamette Valley. Where a
deversified agriculture makes its contribution of
wealth to the community.

Perhaps in no place on the Pacific slope can
dairying be carried on so advantageously as in
this section aud the trend is more and more
towards this profitable branch of agriculture.

Aany pure bred herds of dairy cattle are being

developed in the County.

I L L E

Poultry raising is also carried on extensive-
Iy, and duc to the mild climate. abundance of
green feed and exceptional markets for poultry
and eggs. this profitable branch of agriculture
is growing rapidly and has become one of the
stable industries of the county.

Much of the land tributary to Sodaville is
particularly adapted to the growing of tree
fruits, Dberries and nuts, both walnuts and
filberts. .

All the small grains, vetch and clover, pro-
duce exceptionally well. and solve for the Linn
County dairymen and poultry raisers the problem
of excessive feed costs.

We welcome vou to Sodaville. not onl
drink of our hezlth-giving
also to investigate the opportu
community has to offer the T
investor.

ine
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* NO monthly payments
* NOinterest 0% APR
* NO out of pocket fees

You may qualify if:

* You are a LOW or
MODERATE income
homeowner

* You live in Linn County
(excluding the city of Albany)

* You currently have
value/equity in your
home

Home Repair Help for
Linn County Homeowners!

Find out if you qualify for a NO INTEREST/NO MONTHLY
PAYMENTS HOME REPAIR LOAN

Contact YOUR local nonprofit
Willamette Neighborhood Housing Setvices
at info@w-nhs.org ot call (541) 752-7220 ext. 300

w-nhs.org/homerepairs

iy

Willamette
Neighborhood
Housing Services

Samce  LENDER  Oregon ML-4909

Willamette Neighborhood Housing Services is a local,
neutral, nonprofit serving Linn and Benton Counties.
Working in partnership with local governments in
Linn County.
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Plumbing Problems? Leaky Roof? Drafty Windows? Septic Issues?

Willamette Neighborhood Housing Services Home Repair Loans can be used for:

Plumbing + Septic ° Electrical * Furnace/Heating
Water Heater ° Roofing/Siding ° Doors/Windows
Well Drilling * Flooring ° Walls - Painting
Energy Efficient Upgrades ° Accessibility Improvements

How does the Willamette Neighborhood Housing Services Home Repair loan work?

* NOinterest is charged on the loan
* There are NO out of pocket fees
* There are NO monthly payments
* Loans have a 30-year term

Contact YOUR local nonprofit Willamette Neighborhood Housing Services
at info@w-nhs.org or call (541) 752-7220 ext. 300
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